
Reopening of Secretariat of Appeal
Tribunal (Buildings)

     In view of the latest developments of the COVID-19 epidemic, the office
of the Secretariat of the Appeal Tribunal (Buildings), located in Rooms
1005-06, 10/F, Wing On Kowloon Centre, 345 Nathan Road, Kowloon, will be
reopened to the public with effect from tomorrow (April 1). Members of the
public who would like to submit documents in person may make their submission
at the above-mentioned address from 9am to 1pm, and from 2pm to 5.30 pm from
Monday to Friday.

     For enquiries, please contact 3579 2270.
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